
 

Next week,  we will be on:  

 

Well done and thank you to our amazing FAPS 

committee for all their efforts in organising the 

Summer Bounce last Friday. Thank you to every-

one who came along to support the event. Over 

£2500 was raised and lots of fun was had at the 

same time. Thank you to all the family members 

who contributed to the class colour ham-

pers...these were fantastic and the winners were 

very happy. Well done to Yellow Class for winning the class hamper 

Amazon voucher and Frozen Friday vouchers, you contributed so 

many things 

it had to be 

made into 

two ham-

pers!!! 



Thank you to everyone who came along and supported Year 6 with their enter-

prise event on Tuesday afternoon. The children showed confidence and profes-

sionalism with their marketing, sales pitches and products. Next stop the Ap-

prentice! I am delighted to say that all their efforts paid off and they raised over 

£1400… which they should all be so incredibly proud of. A big WELL DONE to 

everyone involved.  





More photos have been uploaded to 

the Class Padlets.  







Oh my goodness, so much to celebrate this 

week...well done to you all.  






